
Sports Facilities Working Group meeting, 10am, 27/5/24 
Held at Cllr Chloe Stevens, Clay View, Market Lavington 

 
Agenda 

1. Present and apologies for absence.  
2. Position of Chair 
3. Discussion from 3 site meetings and actions from.  
4. Preparation for grant application 3.6.24 TA.  
5. Report on static cardio equipment.  
6. Actions moving forward  
6. Close of meeting 
 

Item Subject Action 

1 Present: Cllrs Chloe Stevens and Jane Taylor, TS, TA, 
Apologies: RS and KW 

 

2 Chloe asked if it was appropriate to remain as Chair as now 
Parish Council Chair. As reports submitted to all councillors and 
decisions made at full council, it was agreed that Chloe could 
remain as Chair of this working group. 

 

3 Chloe summarised the outcome of the 3 site meetings, notes of 
which had been previously circulated. The football club agreed a 
running track would be very useful for the club and could do 
extra cuts to provide a 150m track which would be at the 
expense of Goddard & Sons. Tim to measure the perimeter 
which would be less disruptive to other activities. 
Suggestion to left of gates doesn’t fit in with Scout requirements. 
From a Risk Register perspective, the resident’s suggestion of 
far left hand corner precludes accessibility for users. Therefore 
the preferred location is to right of gates by hedge separating car 
park. Proludic thought it may raise comments having sports 
equipment near play equipment, but Mark Goddard confirmed 
there is more than the 20m distance required between the two. 
Chloe has followed up funding from the Scout group but no 
funding available. 

 
 
 
 
 
Tim 

4 TA is to attend the Area Board meeting 3/6/24 re our grant bid 
for £5,000 for youth, which he is fully prepared for.  

 
Tim 

5 The suggestion of purchasing second hand equipment was 
discussed at the PC meeting with the conclusion that further 
questions and investigation was needed. However, it’s now sold 
so no further action. 

 

6 A summary of potential monies available: 
  Youth grant (Area Board)    £5,000 
  Gaigers (on installation)      £1,000 
  Lions Club                             £250 
Other grants to be pursued 
Chloe to ask Carol, Clerk to PC if changing the name from 
SFWG would alter access to funding streams. 

 
 
 
 
All 
 
Chloe 

7 Next meeting to be arranged when necessary. Meeting closed at 
10:45am 

 

 


